Dear Coach,

 

               I want to thank you for coaching our team in the President’s Cup.  In addition, I want to thank you for choosing me to play for TeamFLC-Texas.  It was truly an honor.  Without your guidance and optimism, we would not have reached a 2-2 record.  I had such a great time competing in this tournament, and I am especially grateful to have had such a positive and intelligent lacrosse coach.  Thank you again for all you have done in leading us to an amazing tournament record as well as organizing all of this.  I hope to play for you again in the near future.
 

                                                                                Sincerely,

                                                                                Emily 

 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

 

Coach Tim and Coach O,

 

Thank you for organizing and coaching the tournament last weekend! Both of you were very dedicated and organized to the girls not only playing lacrosse but having fun while doing it. For two groups of people coming together to play, our team did exceptionally well. Thank you again for giving me this opportunity to play!

 

Happy Thanksgiving!

-Schoon

 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Dear Coach,

Thank you so much for organizing the President's Cup team for us! Also, thanks so much for coaching it! Without you and Coach O, our team would not have been possible. I had so much fun playing for your team, and I hope we can all play together again sometime! Thanks again and have a happy Thanksgiving!

Sincerely,

Ellie 

  ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Coach,

Thank you so much for spending your weekend to coach us.  I had so much fun, and I really learned a lot about recruiting from this tournament, you, and Coach O.  I loved playing for you and Coach O, and I loved playing with the other girls.  Your time and effort really made this team possible.  I hope to see you at Cedar Park games!  Have a great season!

Thanks again,

Emily 

 

Coach Tim and Coach O 
Thank you so much for putting together the President’s Cup Tournament team. I had a lot of fun meeting new players, making new friends, and playing the sport I love on a competitive team with awesome coaches! Playing in sunny Florida was cool, too. Being able to play both on the field and in the goal was so exciting and fun. Thank you for all of your hard work and dedication to making this team happen. Without you, none of this would have been possible. I can’t wait to see everyone again at the A&M Tournament!
 Thanks again!
Lindsay 
  ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Tim & Tom,

I cannot thank you enough for organizing and providing the great weekend of competition and fun for my Ursuline players.  They had a blast and learned so much. It was nice getting to know you both and I hope we can get all our players together again soon.  I know the girls would enjoy it and so would I. 

 

Thank you again for including us.  Hopefully we will see you at A&M.

 

GO BEARS!
Lori 
Head Coach
Ursuline Academy of Dallas Lacrosse 
 

  ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Tom & Tim,
 

Thank you very much for including Courtney and the other Dallas girls on your team this past weekend.  We had a great time, and I thought the girls played well, especially considering the fact that they never even got a chance to practice together.  You guys did a great job of making it fun for all of them, and I'm sure we'll see you on the lacrosse fields in the future.

Thanks again,
Tim
 

 

 

Coach,
Katie really enjoyed the experience of playing at the Naples recruiting tournament. Thank you for your hard work in putting that all together.
Regards, Ken 
  ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Tim,

   Thanks for taking the girls on a great trip. It seems that you had some good results, Congratulations. Sam had a blast she is still talking about things. I would be interested while things are still fresh if you can give me an assessment of her play. Please pass on my thanks and congratulations to Tom also.

Again, Thank You -

Steve

 

